
3rd- 5th graders are testing
Wed. April 2nd - Fri. April 4th

and 
Mon. April 7th & Tues. 8th

Students will
begin testing
by 8:30 each

day. 

 Helpful Testing Tips
Make sure your child is well rested
Being on time to school is very important
Have students eat a healthy breakfast
Encourage your child to take their time, check their
work, do their best, and show what they know!

**Students need charged
Chromebooks each day!**


